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September 22, 2010 

 

Mr. David Danner 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Olympia, Washington 98504 

 

RE: Petition of TracFone Wireless, Inc. for Designation as an Eligible 

Telecommunications Carrier, Docket UT-093012  

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

TracFone Wireless, Inc.’s submits the attached revised statement of terms and 

conditions of service for its SafeLink Wireless™ Lifeline service in the State of 

Washington. This replaces the statement of terms and conditions submitted by 

TracFone on August 5, 2010. 

 

The revision incorporates additional plan options available to customers of 

SafeLink Wireless™. These additional plan options were described in TracFone’s 

letter of August 13, 2010.  

 

Please contact me if you have any questions about this submission. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Glenn Blackmon 

on behalf of 

TracFone Wireless, Inc. 


